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Monday, May 14: 
	 Indoor Soccer, 9-11 pm, Gym

Tuesday, May 15:
	 Study Group Session, 2:30-4:30 pm, Snow Hall Conf. Rm.
	 Automotive Service Excellence Exams, 5-11 pm, Edmunds 
Conference Center 
	 Open Gym, 9-11 pm

Wednesday, May 16:
	 Dept. of Environmental Protection Waste Water Exams, 
8:30am - 12:00pm, Edmunds Conference Center
	 Graduation Rehearsal, 1-3 pm, Christie Gym
	 Movie Night, 9 pm, Edmunds Conference Center

Thursday, May 17:
	 NESHRM, 7:30am - 10:00am, Edmunds Conference Center 
	 Dept. of Environmental Protection, 8am - 5pm, CED
Computer Lab
	 PROBUS, 10am - 12pm, Reed Commons Keegan Room
	 NET Testing, 11am - 2pm, Edmunds Conference Center 
	 Student Senate Meeting, 12:15-1:00 pm, Christie Lecture 
Hall

Friday, May 18:
	 Aroostook Training & Education Coalition, 8:00am - 
3:30pm, Edmunds Conference Center 

Saturday, May 19:
	 Commencement, 10am, Christie Gym

  

  
 

W
hat’s Happening on Cam

pus... 

Children’s Area Unveiled in Library

This week is Chef ’s Choice.

Message from the Editors...
	 This is the last edition of the weekly bulletin, as we draw to 
the close of another academic year at NMCC.  
  	 To our graduating seniors...we wish you the best of luck as 
you go on to enter your career field or to continue your eduation.  
Please remember to keep the College’s alumni office informed of 
address changes and milestone that you would like to share in 
upcoming alumni publications.
	 To our remaining students and our faculty...have a wonder-
ful and safe summer.  We look foward to seeing you again in the 
fall, recharged and ready for another year.
	 To our peers across campus who, like us, will continue to 
work diligently throughout the summer to get the College ready 
for another academic year...what can we say, besides see you next 
week!	 	 	
	 	 	 	          ~Jason Parent & Karen Gonya

NMCC is hosting this year’s 
Relay for Life for the 

American Cancer Society on 
Friday, June 1 - Saturday, June 2.

Show your support 
by joining us for our 

Pack the Track event 
at 8:00 p.m. on Friday, June 1. 

For more info on the Relay 
for Life or how you can make 
a pledge to support NMCC’s 
team, contact Becky in the 
bookstore or Karen in the 
development office.

NMCC early childhood education student Suqi Yu (left)  of Presque 
Isle  and instructor Heidi Broad-Smith (center) are assisted by a child 
from Little Feathers headstart and one from ACAP childcare in cutting 
the ribbon for the official opening of the new children’s section of the 
NMCC library at a recent ceremony.  Looking on are Peggy O’Kane 
(back, left) NMCC assistant dean of learning resources and Richard 
Engels (right) chair of the Maine Community Foundation Aroostook 
County Committee, which provided a grant of $1,045 to purchase 
furnishings and shelving for the section.  Approximately 40 children 
from ACAP and Little Feathers, along with numerous campus and 
community members, were on hand to celebrate the occasion.



Media Center Notice...
	 The media center will be closed on both Tuesday, May 
15, and Wednesday, May 16, from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon 
for nursing testing.  We apologize for any inconvenience 
and urge students to plan accordingly.

Thank You...
ABG would like to sincerely thank everyone who participated in 
and made Alpha Beta Gamma’s Easter Egg fundraiser incred-
ibly successsful.  The money raised will help to pay for future field 
trips and ABG functions.  Donations provided by Noye’s Flower 
and Gift Shop, Ben’s Trading Post, Nancy Cowett, Dan Hotham, 
Pam Crawford, Dave Raymond, the NMCC Bookstore and the 
NMCC Management Team were critical to the success of the 
fundraiser, and we would like to thank them as well.  The mem-
bers of Alpha Beta Gamma would also like to congratulate Ruth 
White, the winner of the three credit NMCC course, along with 
all of the other winners.

	 	 	 	           ~Members of Alpha Beta Gamma

Book of Poems Fundraiser
	 Members of Phi Theta Kappa are selling a book of poems  
by NMCC’s own Colleen Harmon in order to raise money 
for the Paul Belanger Cancer Fund.  The books, which are $5 
each, are available in the NMCC bookstore, from Colleen in 
the Learning Center, or from Debbie in the library.
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Officers Sought for PTK
	 Phi Theta Kappa is seeking new officers for the next 
academic year.  Anyone who is interested should contact 
advisors Lori Googins at 768-2782 or Lori Keith at 768-
2715.

PTK Stoles & Tassles Available
	 All graduating members of Phi Theta Kappa should 
note that PTK stoles and tassles for graduation are now in.  
They cost $24 and must be paid for prior to graduation.  
Please see Lori Googins or Lori Keith if you would like to 
purchase a set.

Student Senate Raises Funds 
for Maine Veterans Home

The Student Senate recently presented a check for $1,000 to the Maine 
Veterans Home in Caribou, to support their Activtiy Fund.  The money was 
raised by the Senate’s annual volleyball tournament in April, from the teams 
that played, as well as both donations from local clubs and private donations.  
On hand for the check presentation were, front from left: Senate officers Ni-
cole Hopkins, vice president; Tammy Deschesne, secretary; Nichole Engstrom, 
treasurer;  Michaele Black, president; and, receiving the check, Heidi Brooette 
and Steve Saucier from Maine Veterans Home in Caribou;  back, from left: 
Senate advisor Dennis Albert and Senate members, John Preston, Ian Simp-
son and Chris Fosdick.

Congratulations to the NMCC welding & metal fabrication 
team (above) for winning the competitive league in the 
Maine Veterans Home volleyball tournament sponsored 
by the Student Senate in April.  Congratulations as well 
to the Maine Veterans Home team (right), for winning the 
recreational league in the tournament.  A total of $1,000 
was raised to support local veterans.  Special thanks to 
President Crowley for sponsoring the NMCC team, as well 
as all the other kind sponsors from the NMCC community 
and the local area.


